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From your Commodore, 

 

By Greg Tacke� 

Hello Everyone , I waited to write this (February) newsle�er un�l the last day 

so I could give a report that included the 2015 Commodore’s Ball in it.  

I would like to start by thanking everyone that came out and Bowled with us @ Belmar Lanes. 

The turnout was light this year but a good �me was had by all. Next was the Superbowl party. 

Even though old man winter thru us a curve ball with about 15” of snow that day, our members 

(and friends) came down to the club anyway. Kevin Stone did a wonderful job. The food was 

great, the clubhouse looked superb and the door prizes were a nice addi�on that went over very 

well. I’ll bet we have a full house next year. Especially a3er Dale Neff braggs about that 50” TV 

that he won. Good Job everybody. 

Next, Julie and I were able to go to Elba-Mar’s Commodore’s Ball. It was very nice to see all of 

the 2015 Commodore’s as this was the first ball that Julie and I a�ended this year. Then came 

AYC down in Perrysburg Ohio. The theme was Put-In-Bay this year and boy oh boy did they do a 

great job. The �me and money that must have gone into that weekend had to be enormous. 

They even had Ray Fogg and the Roundhouse legend Mad Dog there to entertain us. Hats off 

guys!!  

Finally, with much an�cipa�on, the GLSBC 2015 Commodore’s Ball was here. I know that I am 

extremely biased, but I believe that it was the best ball I have ever been to. Everything, I mean 

everything was terrific!!!! The hall, the decora�ons (thank you Julie and company), the food, the 

band, but most of all the people that came out and supported us. Wow!!!! 124 members and 

spouses, WOW!!!!   I believe we had a total count of 264!!!!   I cannot begin to thank the ball 

commi�ee and everyone that helped enough. THANK YOU ALL!!!!! 

I will see you all soon, remember, it’s only 9 weeks un�l launch. 

Commodore  

Greg Tacke� 
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From your Vice Commodore / Dock Chairman,   

 

By Joe Bacile, 
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Hi everyone! 

March is here at last and I will be very happy when it starts to warm up. 

 

I have three trips in the works.  Chicago, Niagara Falls, Ontario and The Lost  Arrow  Resort in 

Gladwin, Michigan.  The Chicago trip will be December 11,12,13 and 14. See the flyer below for the 

details.  Niagara Falls is in the planning stage and will be in March of 2016. I will keep you posted as 

this trip is finalized. 

 

Number three trip is to The Lost Arrow Resort on the Ti�abawassee River planned for this summer 

for People who don't have to work and who want to spend a few days running pontoon boats up 

and down the river. This resort is already geHng booked for the weekends this summer so we will 

be going during the week for a three or four night stay.  They say a picture is worth a thousand 

words so go to: www.lostarrowresort.net to check things out. 

 

I am also working on a Polish Dinner Night during the week for this summer, similar to our burger 

nights except instead of burgers there will be Stuffed Cabbage, City Chicken and Kielbasa with Sauer-

kraut. Hence the name Polish Night. 

 

Stay tuned for more informa�on. 

V/C Joe 
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From your Rear Commodore,  
 

By Kevin Stone 

 

I would like to start off by saying “Thank You” to all that made it down for the Super Bowl Party 

and ba�ling the 3
rd

 most snow fall for one day total in our history. I can’t thank my team enough 

for helping with the setup, cooking, serving and plowing and with clean up the following day…. 

thank you all. 

 

Door prize winners were Dale Neff who won the 32" TV and Dan Murphy won the sound bar.  We 

also had two 50/50 winners for $115.00 each and I luckily won the 50" TV, only because Seahawks 

forgot how to play football in the last minutes of the game. I hope everyone had enough to eat 

and a good �me!  Hope everyone comes out again next year! 

 

First Thursday on Feb 5
th

 was a big hit once again. What a great event, even in the coldest of 

months, we s�ll got 20 to 30 people down to the club. Pat Gerrity did a super job catering dinner, 

and a good �me was had by all. In March, Kevin McNiven will be the host. 

 

Just returned from AYC this past weekend and had a great �me in fact it was a blast. If you never 

have been to AYC you should a�end and see how much of a good �me it is, so mark your calen-

dars for next year. It is a nice way to see your boa�ng buddy’s in the mid of winter.  The theme 

this year was Put-in-Bay and the clubs did an awesome job with decora�ng the rooms and of 

course had to have Mad Dog Adams and Ray Fogg to entertain us.  You were even able to get 

great Lobster Bisque from Sun Seekers. It was a great party for Commodore Dan Thomas and Lady 

Nancy.  Congratula�ons to the newly elect AYC Commodore for 2015 Steve Hyder.  I am sure it will 

be a great year with Steve at the helm! 

 

S�ll looking for input to see if we have enough interest in having an Easter Party for the kids on 

Saturday April 4
th

 -- to date only had few people show interest.  

 

Launch is May 2
nd

 and 3
rd

 which will be our next big event at the club. I am looking for people who 

are willing to help out in the kitchen and with cleanup. Signup sheets are on counter at club. 

Thank you in advance for your help. 
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A message from your Fleet Captain 

By Dan Goodfellow 

  

As many or most of you know, Great Lakes Steel Boat Club is an outstand-

ing member of the Associated Yacht Clubs organiza�on.  As your 2015 

Fleet Captain, I met with the Commodores and Fleet Captains of the other organiza�ons and in 

doing so, learned about a challenge that exists each year amongst the clubs.  It’s called the AYC 

Poker Run.  There are 5 different clubs that will host gatherings throughout this summer.  I am 

encouraging and invi�ng you to help me represent GLSBC. 

  

June 19-21                          Toledo Sail Club 

July 3 – 5                              Swan Boat Club 

July 31 – Aug 2                   Maumee River Yacht Club 

August 21-23                      Bay View Yacht Club 

September 11-13             Detroit Beach Boat Club 

  

If you are interested in going by land, by sea, or with me.  Let me know!  The GLSBC rendezvous 

sign-up sheets are located in the club house.  Get on board and join GLSBC’s Big Wave of Fun in 

2015. 

  

Thank you, 

Dan Goodfellow 

goodtyms@gmail.com 

(734) 748-8888  

 

We will be having our first Family Day mee�ng March 8 @ 1 PM and the theme will be “The Cir-

cus” for this year. There is a signup sheets on the counter at the club for people that would like to 

help with the planning.  I am sure you have a lot of ideas and we can use the help.  Our focus is 

making a great day for the kids. 

 

Please feel free to contact me to give me your input.  It’s your club and without your input and 

par�cipa�on it would not be a boat club but just a marina!!! 

 

Email kevinstoneglsbc@gmail.com      Phone (734) 502-1535 
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Commodore      Greg Tacke�    greg@nimmi.com 

                               H 313-274-0741    C  313-790-8218 

Vice   Joe Bacile  jbacile@sbcglobal.net 

    248-249-1916 

Rear                   Kevin Stove kevinstoneglsbc@gmail.com  

                              734-502-1535  

Treasurer              P/C Dr John Arma�s jandcarma�s@yahoo.com 

                              H 734-285-2238    W 734-284-6700 

Secretary            Ray Stewart H 734-282-2199 

Director  Randy Pearce randydpearce@yahoo.com  

Health & Safety           Chuck Kato H 313-520-1523 

Historian           Mike Baird  mikebaird41@yahoo.com 

                               H  313-295-1242 M  313-749-2470 

Director  Tom Kovach pipefi�er@ameritech.net 

                                                                                H 734-284-7471 C 313-670-1582 

Fleet Captain     Dan Goodfellow dan.goodfellow@comcast.net  

                             C 734-748-8888  

Publishers    Pat & Steph Gerrity    GLSBCNEWS@gmail.com 

    Pat 313-574-7548 

    Steph 313-408-7162 

Grounds    P/C Ralph Pennybacker 

Assistant Grounds    Rich Curylo 

Assistant Grounds    Gary Convery 

Maintenance Work Program  Ray Stewart 

Quartermaster    Randy Pierce 

Entertainment    Kevin Stone 

By-Laws     Donna Fickeisen  

Educa�on & Safety    Chuck Kato 

Membership    Ray Stewart 

New Member    Gary Convery 

New Member Assistant  Randy Pearce 

Dock Chairman   Joe Bacile 

2015 Board of Directors and Flag Officers 
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April 4 - Comedy Club Fundraiser @ Portofino's 
Aug 5, 6, 7, 8 -  ILYA Powerboat Bay Week, Put-

in-Bay 

May 2 & 3 - Launch Aug 14, 15, 16 - Rendezvous - Toledo Beach 

May 16 - Pancake Breakfast Aug 22 - Steak Cookout 

May 17 - Blessing of the Fleet Sept 5, 6, 7 - Rendezvous Holiday Harbour 

May 22, 23, 24 - GLSBC Poker Run Sept 26 - Silent Auc�on Fundraiser @ GLSBC 

June 26, 27, 28 - Rendezvous Kean’s Marina Sept 26 - OOTI Jet Express Trip 

July 18 - Family Day Oct 3, 4 - GLSBC Haul Out Weekend 

July 24, 25, 26 - Rendezvous AquaPalooza @ 

MacRay Harbor 
Dec, 11, 12, 13, 14 - Chicago Rendezvous 


